

| Λ | ΛO | ND | AY. | ΔΠ | GI | IST | ጸ |
|------|----|-----|-----|--------|----|------|---|
| - 11 | | ıvu | αι. | \sim | u | ,,,, | 0 |

8:30 am Philip Del Giudice, Angela Cosimelo,

Jack Stewart

TUESDAY, AUGUST 9

8:30 am Alice Boemio

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 10

8:30 am Peter de la Flor,

Agnes & Edward Garrigal

THURSDAY, AUGUST 11

8:30 am Nina Rosania, Jean Baldini,

Patsy Luciano

FRIDAY, AUGUST 12

8:30 am For the people of the parish

SATURDAY, AUGUST 13

8:30 am For the people of the parish

5:00 pm Trudy Del Giudice, William Fitze,

Philomena & Saverio Allocco, Antonio & Ralph Allocca,

Grace Caulfield, Kathleen Reng

7:00 pm For the people of the parish

SUNDAY, AUGUST 14

7:15 am Leonard Mc Adams, Janis Kelly,

Lucy & Tom Losavio, Raimondo Oliva

9:15 am Tina Lo Sapio, Frank Forte, Jr.,

James Corlett, Vicky Martell,

Helen Kenny

11:15 am Luisa & Orlando Serino, Kelly Esposito,

Sam & Margaret Passarella, Pauline & Dominick Olivieri, Filomena & Ralph Napolitano

The Altar Bread & Wine For the Week of August 14 - 20, 2016

are in memory of:

Dominic De Marzo

PARISH SACRAMENTAL AND PRAYER



Go therefore, and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you."

(Matthew 28:19-20)

We welcome into the Roman Catholic Church those who were baptized:

Michael James Mack who was baptized July 31, 2016

"Is anyone among you suffering? They should pray is anyone among you sick? They should summon the presbyters of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint them with oil in the name of the Lord."

(James 5:13,14)

PRAY FOR THE SICK

Joan Burke, Fr. Ron Sordillo, Jack Vander Meulen, Benjamin Ohlweiler, Jacob Shaw, Mikey Nichols, Kevin Kirk, Judy Artiglere, Hollis Doherty, Michael Lo Bosco, Joe Gero, Andrea Picillo, Helen Prentiss, Denis Schreiber, Sister Mary Cullen, S.C., Marie Sapio, Charlotte McVeigh, Alexa Amandolare

"Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven."

(Roman Missal, Preface of Christian Death)

PRAY FOR THE DEAD

Richard Louis Finelli (Grandson of Dolly Finelli)



AUGUST 7, 2016 NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

HOW CAN WE BECOME BETTER DISCIPLES?

SERVE OTHERS

In this weekend's Gospel, Jesus teaches us the importance of service.

"Blessed are those servants whom the master finds vigilant on his arrival." Luke 12:37

Service is essential to the betterment of your home, your community, your parish, and the quality of life of people everywhere.

"For where your treasure is, there also will your heart be." Luke 12:34

VOLUNTEER AT HOME

- Look for opportunities to help others in your family and neighborhood
- Join your family with a large home improvement project
- Volunteer for a chore which is not assigned to you
- Donate clothing and toys which are not in use

VOLUNTEER AT YOUR PARISH

- Join a crew and volunteer to set up the Lower Church
- Straighten the books on the shelves after Mass
- Greet others as they come into Mass
- Provide cards, cookies, flowers to the Homebound
- Become a liturgical minister as a Lector, Altar Server, Choir Member or Minister of Holy Communion

VOLUNTEER IN YOUR COMMUNITY

- Join your family in service to organizations like Family Promise and Habitat for Humanity
- Bring Food each month for the Hope House Collection
- Donate clothing articles for the Spring /Fall clothing drives or the Catholic Charities Collection Bin
- Visit our local nursing homes and share your stories and listen to theirs.
- Don't be afraid to invite others to join you in your service
- Share your story of service with others





| | Sep. 10 | Parish Picnic | |
|-------|------------|---|--|
| | Oct. 2 | Dedication of the Jr. High School Wing | |
| Save | Oct. 8 | Year of Mercy Pilgrimage to St. Elizabeth's | |
| Date! | Oct. 9 | Parish Renovation Update Meeting | |
| | Nov. 4-5 | Women's Cornerstone | |
| | Nov. 18-19 | Men's Cornerstone | |

PRAYER

Women's Cornerstone Nov. 4 – 5, 2016



DAILY READINGS NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday

Wis 18:6-9; Heb 11:1-2, 8-19 or 11:1-2, 8-12; Lk 12:32-48 or 12:35-40

Monday

Ez 1:2-5, 24-28c; Mt 17:22-27

Tuesday

Ez 2:8-3:4; Mt 18:1-5, 10, 12-14

Wednesday

2 Cor 9:6-10; Jn 12:24-26

Thursday

Ez 12:1-12; Mt 18:21-19:1

Friday

Ez 16:1-15, 60, 63 or 16:59-63; Mt 19:3-12

Saturday

Ez 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32; Mt 19:13-15

SUNDAY READINGS NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

First Reading: Wisdom 18:6-9

In this excerpt, the Israelites are reminded that they were warned before God sent an angel to slay the first born of the Egyptians. God called on them to have courage, and then rewarded them by punishing their enemies and leading them from captivity.

Second Reading: Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-19

Faith is described as true belief even toward things we cannot see. Abram's faith in God was so deep that he wandered through a foreign land, convinced God's promise of a homeland was sincere. God honored his promise to give Abram many descendants, and was proud of the deep faith Abram and his people possessed.

Gospel: Luke 12:32-48

Jesus encourages us to be prepared for his return at all times, for he will come when we least expect him. He tells of a master who entrusts his home to his servants, and fully expects them to be awaiting his return. In the same manner, Jesus can arrive at any moment and expects us to be prepared for his return.



Want to join our Church?

Do you have questions about the Catholic Faith?

Have you been attending Mass for years but never been Baptized or initiated into the Catholic Community?

Are members of your family or friends Catholic and you are curious about the faith?

Contact Jan Figenshu at 973-377-4000 ext 253 or Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org to discuss the RCIA process and how it can help you to answer your questions about the Catholic Faith.

Weekly Inquiry Sessions begin in September!

Our summer Mass schedule will extend through the weekend of August 27/28. The Eucharist will be celebrated on Saturday at 5:00 pm and 7:00 pm (Spanish) and on Sunday at 7:15, 9:15 and 11:15 am. All masses will be celebrated in the gym - St. Vincent Martyr Lower Church.

The 12:00 p.m. daily Mass will not be celebrated through Monday, September 5. The 8:30 a.m. daily Masses will continue to be celebrated at Saint Paul Inside the Wall. Confessions will be in the school office adjacent to the gym from 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

EDUCATION

YOUTH NEWS

Registrations have been mailed for the 2016-17 school year to all those who have completed the requirements for this year. Please return your registration form with the registration fee and any other requested information to the Youth Office as soon as possible.

CHRISTIAN FORMATION

Fall Academic Year

Registrations for the academic year of 2016-2017 for Religious Education have been mailed to those who have been enrolled with us in the past. Registered parishioners who are joining for the first time, you can access a form online to be completed in its entirety. Kindergarten -8th graders are asked to submit their registrations as soon as possible. Please see parish website for programming options.

CCD Volunteers

Catechists and classroom aides needed for the fall in all grade levels for our Traditional Monday program (CCD). No experience necessary, as all instruction materials and training is provided. High school and above aged volunteers (please share with fellow parishioners and local family and friends). This a great way to share the love of the Lord to young children eager to know our faith and love it out fully. Please contact the Christian Formation office for further info.

MINISTRY

HALOS FOR ANGELS

Representatives from Halos for Angels will be speaking here next weekend, August 13/14. Their primary purpose is to nurture its community's "well being" by extending to its family members temporary relief, comfort and support when sudden tragedy of an emotional and/or physical nature hits home. Purchase a special savings pass for \$5.00 that weekend and receive up to a 25% discount at all Macy's stores. Call 973-845-9636 for more information or to purchase a pass.





School Supply Drive

For many years now, our parish has helped students get back to school with all the materials and supplies they need. This year our school supply drive will be held the weekends of August 27/28 and September 3/4. Your contributions of supplies such as, backpacks, lunch bags, crayons, pencils, red pens, erasable pens and markers etc. help to make the start of school a little easier and more affordable for many families. Your donations can be placed in the vestibule of the school after each weekend Mass. If you know of a family that could benefit from this outreach, please call Maureen Dorney at 973-765-9662. We are anxious to help all those in need. Thank you, again for your generous support.

A Family Perspective

In today's gospel a servant WAITED for the master to return. Waiting is a normal part of family life. We wait for a child's birth, then for small legs to catch up. Later we wait for teenagers to return home safely. Finally we wait alone anticipating a call or visit from an adult child. Waiting is sacred time, for even in the waiting we are connected.

In the Community

Alzheimer's Association, Determining when it is time to transition from home to a residential care setting can be very difficult. The program is designed to guide caregivers through the process. An information session will be held on Tuesday, August 16 from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. at Morristown Medical Center, Ambulatory Care Building, 3rd Floor Conference Room, 435 South St., Morristown. No fee for attending, preregistration is required by calling Alzheimer's New Jersey at 888-280-6055.

Music of Our Lives, on September 9 from 7:30 - 9:30 p.m. at the Madison Community House, Cook Avenue, cost is \$20.00. An evening of live music - Glenn Miller, Count Basis, Duke Ellington and more performed by the Chatham Big Band. Plus enjoy wine and cheese. RSVP by August 31 with payment to: TMC/Music of Our Lives, P.O. Box 345, Madison.

Sisters of Christian Charity, Mendham are planning their Third Annual Sisters of Christian Charity Golf Outing on Thursday, September 29 at Cedar Hill Golf & Country Club, Livingston. The outing raises much needed funds for the Sisters to continue the work of their ministries, educate the younger sisters and care for the aging and retired Sisters. For more information, contact Casey Dolan at dev.director@scceast.org or 973-543-6528, ext. 313. You may also register online at www.scceast.org by clicking on the Third Annual Sisters of Christian Charity Golf Outing link.

SAN VICENTE MÁRTIR "EXPERIENCIA HISPANA"

| Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, Párroco FrGeorge@svmnj.org | x 101 |
|--|----------|
| Rev. Darwin Lastra, Vicario FrDarwin@svmnj.org | X 102 |
| Deacon Robert Morton, Diácono permanente Bobmort2002@yahoo.com | X |
| Rev. Przemyslaw K. Gawlik Vicario FrPrzemyslaw@svmnj.org 257 | X |
| Mrs. Jan Figenshu, Asociada Pastoral Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org | X 253 |
| Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, Dir. Ed. Religiosa Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org | X 251 |
| Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi, Dir. Jóvenes AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org | X 300 |
| Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, Administradora Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org | X 105 |
| Mrs. Diane Wallace, Secretaria Diane.wallace@svmnj.org | X 106 |
| Mrs. Patricia Caccavale, Recepcionista Patricia.Caccavale@svmnj.org | X 100 |
| Mrs. Liz Vacchiano, Sec. Ed. Cristiana Liz.Vacchiano@svmnj.org | X 252 |
| Mrs. Jody Costello, Sec. Jovenes j.costello@svmnj.org | X 301 |

XIX Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario

Eclesiastes 1, 2; 2, 21-23 Col 3, 1-5. 9-11 Lc 12, 13-21

Para estar informado!

Semana de la hospitalidad de la familia Una oportunidad para poner en práctica la misericordia

Nuestra parroquia San Vicente Mártir es inspirado en el Año Jubilar de la Misericordia y quiere ofrecer refugio a las familias que no tienen un hogar en la Salón Comunitario de la parroquia durante la semana del 7 de Agosto. Se necesitan voluntarios, los interesados pueden anotar sus nombres en una lista ubicada en el lugar de los anuncios. La parroquia es responsable de varias noches y se necesitan urgentemente voluntarios para dormir durante estas noches. Por favor, considere ofrecer su servicio como voluntario para esta gran labor trayendo un amigo! Se proporcionará orientación. También se necesitan voluntarios para organización, comidas, ropa de cama y el lavado de la ropa de al final de la semana.

Para más información acerca del programa o voluntariado por favor comunicarse con Nancy Romain al teléfono 973-605-5970 o al 973-8658346 (Celular) o al correo electrónico: nerdmr@optonline.net.

Cordinadores para "La Promesa de las Familias"

¿Has alguna vez pesado tener un buen papel apoyando a la Pastoral Social de nuestra Parroquia San Vincente Martir? Nuestra Pastoral Social que alberga a familias sin casas está necesitando cordinadores para dos importantes funciones: Un cordinador-voluntario para buscar voluntarios para las necesidades durante las tres semanas cada año y un cordinador para las ropas de cama para organizar: las sabanas, toallas, cobijas y al final de cada semana lavar lo utilizado. Se les dara instrucciones para ambos voluntarios y la posibilidad de crear un calendario de las actividades. Si usted interesado en aprender como en pocas horas de su tiempo puede hacer algo diferente, puede marcar la diferencia. Por favor contactarse con Lee Howard al 973644-9876 o con Nacy Romain al 973-605-5970 o tambien al: 973-8658346 (cel.) o al correo electronico:

nerdmr@optonline.net

Catequesis Formación Cristiana

Año académico-Otoño

Las registraciones para el año académico 2016-2017 para la Catequesis de la Educación Religiosa han sido enviados por correo a todos lo que han estado registrado con nosotros desde antes. Para los fieles parroquianos que se registraron por primera vez, pueden obtener una forma para la registración en la página web de la parroquia y llenarla en su totalidad. A los que están en Kindergarten hasta 8° grado se les pide presentar su registración tan pronto como sea posible.

CCD voluntarios

Se necesitan voluntarios para ayudar en otoño en todos los grados para nuestro Programa de Tradición de los Lunes. No se necesita que tenga experiencia. Se proveerá todo el material necesario al igual de una inducción para las clases. Esta sería una excelente oportunidad de compartir el amor de Dios a los jóvenes para que conozcan nuestra fe y la amen sinceramente. Por llamar a la oficina de Formación Cristiana para más información.

Ministerio

Desde hace muchos años, nuestra parroquia ha ayudado a estudiantes a su regreso de las clases con todos los materiales que necesitan. Este año nuestra recolección de los materiales se hará en las semanas de Agosto 27/28 y septiembre 3/4. La contribución de los materiales necesitados para el año académico pueden traerlos y dejarlos en la entrada de la escuela. Si usted conoce una familia que necesite esta clase de ayuda para su hijo (a) por favor comuníquese con Maureen Dorney al 973-765-9662. Todos queremos ayudar a los que están en necesidad. Gracias por su gran generosidad.